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Regional Housing

From: Carter Moon < >

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 12:06 PM

To: Ma'Ayn Johnson; Regional Housing

Cc: Metcalf, Ben; tpatterson@calhfa.ca.gov

Dear Ma’Ayn Johnson, 
 
I would like to submit the following as public comment regarding the RHNA consultation package as presented 
to the SCAG Board Meeting on Thursday, June 6, 2019: 
 
SCAG’s recent RHNA consultation package adopts a flawed methodology that waters down our regional 
housing goals and fails to address our region’s housing crisis.  
 
Please reject the proposed RHNA consultation package until the RHNA number takes full account of cost-
burdened households that are struggling to keep up with rising housing costs and addresses the region’s 
immediate housing needs. 
 
We need more housing and a diluted RHNA number will only make our current housing crisis worse. We know 
the numbers of homelessness are up across LA county. We know the total lack of affordable and accessible 
housing is driving more and more people to the streets. We've got to take every available measure to keep 
people inside.  
 

Thanks for your time, 

Carter Moon 




